
13th June 2024. 

 

Y4 Worship Visits 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Y4 will be visiting 3 Blackpool Churches during June. We will be visiting St Kentigern's on the 26th 

June, St John's on the 23rd June and New Central Methodist Church on the 24th June.  
 
We will be looking at the buildings and furniture along with talking about the sort of worship that 
happens there. We can then make comparisons and answer our RE question 'Are all churches the 
same?'. 
 
We will be visiting the Gujarat Hindu Society Temple in Preston on the 9th July to look at the building 
and furniture, along with finding out about Hindu worship. We will have to take our shoes off to 
enter the temple. 
 
We are asking for a donation of £1.00. This will be given to the Hindu Temple as a donation. Please 
return the completed slip together with payment no later than Friday 4th July.  
 
We will return to school for lunch. 
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Mrs. Firminger, 
Year 4 Teacher.   
 
 

 
I give permission for _________________________________________________________________ 
to attend the Gujarat Hindu Society Temple trip on Wednesday 9th July.  
 
I enclose a donation of £1.00 
 
 
Signed ________________________________________________ Dated ______________________ 

 


